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30th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Y7 Parent/Carer Meeting – Thursday 20th April 2023 – 4pm – 7pm 

We would like to invite you to the Year 7 Parent/Carer Meeting which will take place on Thursday 20th  
between 4pm-7pm.  

During this time, you will have the opportunity to meet your child’s subject teachers and have an 
opportunity to discuss your child’s current report.  

It is vitally important that you make every effort to attend this parent’s evening so you have a clear 
picture of your child’s current progress and what you can do to support your child with their learning.   

Please complete the attached reply slip to confirm your attendance. I look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday 20th April 2023. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jo Hadaway 
Learning Leader Year 7 
 
 
 

 
 

Y7 Parent/Carer Meeting – Thursday 20th April 2023 – 4pm – 7pm 
 

 
Childs Name_________________________________________________________Form Class_______ 
 
I will/will not attend Y7 Parent/Carer Meeting on Thursday 20th April 
 
Parent/Carer Signature___________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Name______________________________________________________ 

http://www.georgemitchellschool.co.uk/

